Kirton Parish Council News Letter.
Dear All.
SPEEDING IN THE VILLAGE.
After concerns raised by residents about the speed of traffic through the village, we have done everything possible to try to combat this issue. As you are probably aware the speed reduction van has visited often, hence there being an ongoing issue. At Octobers meeting we were joined by PC Ian Cotton after lengthy discussion on the issue, it was agreed we would give the community speed watch a go. Community speed watch (CSW) is a national initiative where active members of local communities join with the support of the Police to monitor speeds of vehicles using speed detection devices. Vehicles exceeding the speed limit are referred to the Police with the aim of educating drivers to reduce their speeds. Therefor if you are interested in helping with this issue please contact any member of the Parish council with your name and contact details, Or text 07904 970434. Full training and support provided by the police.

CALLING ALL CHILDREN IN THE VILLAGE.
Can you design a poster?
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are looking for two designs that we can put to print and display throughout the village much like the “its 30 for a reason” signs that are on the lamp posts currently.                                                                                                                         We would like you to design a poster asking people to discard litter responsibly & another to ask for our speed limit to be respected.   You can choose one or both to enter we need your ideas on these issues.  The winners will have their design printed and posted on the lamp posts throughout the village; there will also be a small prize for you too.  Post your design’s to Counsellor Batty @ Meadow view, Kirton
KIRTON PARISH COUNCIL WEBSITE
Did you know Kirton Parish Council has developed its own web site. The aim of the web site is to provide some information about the village and also ongoing news about activities and council business.                                                                                                                                                               Should you wish to visit the site, the address is: https://www.hugofox.com/community/kirton-parish-council-10634/about-us/. Or you can Google: Kirton parish council Newark-Hugo Fox.
If you wish to keep up to date with new information that is being included on the website you can either, visit the website and enter your email information were it is signed “sign up for email alerts” or send an email to our website manager (davewightwick@googlemail.com) requesting to be included on the email alerts list.
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